General Orders #7 December 2017

Department

Last two months of VFW/Bass Pro Department raffle tickets. This is an excellent
opportunity to raise funds for the Department and your Post. As soon as you sell the
tickets, please return the stubs and money to the Department, do not wait until
February.

. The dates for the February Council of Administration meeting are February 2-4 at the
Cary Embassy Suites, make reservations now.

Civil Servant nominations are due to the Department from the Post by January 1%,
Deadline for Scout of the Year Program is March 1% to the Post, April 1% to District and
Department Winner to National on May 1% (2018).

Billy Ray Cameron Scholarship preliminary application is due to address on form by
February 15 2018. From can be found at
http://vfwnc.com/di/vfw/v2/default.asp?pid=5708 at the bottom of the page.
Commanders Homecoming information (flyer attached): The golf tourney is 17 Mar
2017 with an 8am shotgun start. Follow on banquet will be at 4pm at Post 6060 address,
1433 North Road St. Elizabeth City, NC 279089.

District

District Commanders should be completing their Post Inspections and 1% round
Canteen/Bingo inspections. Send them to the State Inspector, Jeff Friar
inspector@vfwnc.com.

Expiring officers list: If a District or Post officer’'s membership dues expire, they will be
removed from office and cannot hold office again until the following year. All District
Quartermasters have access to this list on OMS.

The following Posts are missing Bonds, Canteen and Bingo associated fees and/or
documents and will be placed under suspension January 1%t unless discrepancy is
corrected: 2756 Thomasville, 3702 Roanoke Rapids, 9493 Tuckasegee.



4. District 17 is missing Audits.

1. Posts are reminded they only have to put in one report per month. The online reporting
system at www.vfwnc.com is up and running again so please input your reports there.

2. The following Posts are missing Trustee Reports: 2008 Laurinburg 2", 2756 Thomasville,
2908 Albemarle 2", 3702 Roanoke Rapids, 5381 Lenoir, 7031 Boone 2", 7946 Jefferson 2",
7999 No. West Guilford, 9493 Tuckasegee.

3. Post Quartermasters are responsible to keep track of Post Expiring Officers lists, if they
lapse they will be removed from office and an election will need to be done to fill the void.

4. Post Quartermasters have access to relocated, expired and expiring members lists online.
Use these lists to your advantage for membership and to reach out to members in your area
that may not even know they live near a VFW Post.

Ordered By:
Greg Stafford Andrew Zinkievich
State Commander State Adjutant

Veterans of Foreign Wars
Department of North Carolina



North Carolina
Department Commander Homecoming

Banquet
and

Golf Tournament
4-Man Captain’s Choice — Limited to 20 Teams

17 March 2018 Shotgun: 0500
Sign up by 15 Feb 2018

Banquet is at VFW 6060: 1433North Road St. Elizabeth City, NC
Golf is at “The Pines at Elizabeth City”
Info: 252-338-2828

North Carolina Department Commander Homecoming

Golf Tournament (includes Banquet) $65/Player*
Player Name:
Player Name:
Player Name:
Player Name:

Banquet Only ($10 Prepaid/$15 at Door*
Name:
Name:

*Make checks payable to: VFW Post 6060
Send this completed form and your payment to: VFW Post 6060 1433 North Road St. Elizabeth City NC 27909
For information, please call or text Scott Barton: 757-705-4680 or call Post 6060: 252-338-2828
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